## CHARLOTTE PUBLIC SCHOOLS EDUCATION FOUNDATION 378 STATE ST. CHARLOTTE, MI 48813 517-541-5100

March 10, 2016

Dear Charlotte City Council Members,

As the President of the Charlotte Public School Education Foundation I am writing this letter on the Foundations behalf to request a resolution allowing us to acquire a gaming license from the State of Michigan.

The Education Foundation has been a Non Profit 501c3 organization since 2008. We are now trying to participate as a benefactor with Trippers Poker Room in Lansing and to do so we need to acquire a Millionaire Party License. The license process is not complete without a resolution from our local governing body. If granted this resolution and license we will be looking to utilize this in our fundraising efforts in the future.

l appreciate your support in helping acquire this gaming license. Please feel free to call or email me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Brian Lautzenheiser/ Foundation President

blautze@fbinsmi.com

517-896-7450